NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Board of Education of Community Unit School District No. 6, County of Iroquois, State of Illinois, that a tentative  Budget for said School District for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2022 will be on file and conveniently available to public inspection at the Unit Office at 511 North Second Street, Cissna Park, Illinois, from and after 8:00 a.m. on the 1st day of August, 2022 through the 31st day of August 2022, at the Unit Office of Cissna Park Community Unit School District No. 6.


NOTICE IS FURTHER HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing on said tentative amended budget will be held at 6:45 p.m. on the 19th day of September 2022 at the office of the Cissna Park Community Unit School District No. 6.


DATED this 18th day of July, 2022






By:  Barbara L. Rust







        Board Secretary

Dear Rick:

Please place in the newspaper for July 21, 2022 edition.  We will also need a Certificate of Publication.  Thanks—if any questions, please call me.

                                                      


 Barb Rust


Please ignore the 2nd sheet of this document—thank you!  This page is posted at the school.  

Cissna Park C.U.S.D. #6

Board of Education

Notice of Public Hearing

September 19, 2022
There will be a public hearing on the 2022 Tentative Budget for the above school district on September 19, 2022 prior to the regular board meeting at 6:45 p.m.

